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The period of the  plan is stated as 2011 -2026: The Town Council felt it would make more sense to have later start date given that 2011 is already 3 years ago and felt 2015-2030 would be more sensible.
It was noted that the Local Growth Zones cover a central corridor. This excludes Presteigne and the Town Council feels that this growth should include other major towns, not just central corridor.
Community Infrastructure Levy: The Town Council notes that this is being considered and supports this providing monies are spent locally to the area from which they are received.
The support for live/work units (p55) is felt to be a good idea but the Town Council feels that the description should be work/live, i.e. work should be the priority element.
The Affordable Housing Requirement for larger developments was noted at the reduced percentage of 20%. This was felt to be more practical as reductions from the previous higher rate have been negotiated by developers in the past.
The Open Space Provision on larger developments is supported

There seems at times to be a confusion between the use of metric and imperial terms with this changing during a section and in some cases when both are used the conversion appears to be incorrect (P9 2.2.8 12,000 miles cannot possibly equal 9166km.)
P65 4.6.45 mentions developments of over 10 dwellings not in towns or large villages – given the policy for only small infill development in small villages surely this should not happen. 
P114 no target included for landfill in 2015/16, this does not seem possible or practical?
Norton, Designation as Small Village/Large Village: The Town Council is happy with the designation of Norton as a small village but is concerned at the figure of 300 used for the population. The electoral register shows 500 electors in the Norton Ward although this obviously includes outlying properties. 300 approximately reside in the centre of Norton, around 100 in Norton Manor (surely part of the village?) and 100 in outlying properties. Under 18s would not be included in these figures. The Council would like a more detailed explanation for the origin of the figure of 300 used in the settlement hierarchy document as it feels this figure should be correct and justifiable to avoid future challenge to the designation as 'small village' and the designation being declared invalid.
